
 
 
 
 
 

 

05 April 2018 

Extension of the deadline of submission 

Request for Quotation 

Subject: Rehabilitation of 1. Al Watan Al Arabi School; 2. Janzour High School; 3. Janzour West 

School, Janzour Municipality, Tripoli, Libya. 

Case no: RFQ/LBY/SFL/2018/013 

With reference to the Request for Quotation RFQ - RFQ/LBY/SFL/2018/013 advertised on 30 

March 2018, UNDP Libya now wishes to amend the solicitation documents. 

The following changes have been introduced in the RFQ: 

a. The deadline for bid submission has been extended until 17 April 2018, 14.00 hours Tunis, 

Tunisia time, ref. www.greenwichmeantime.com.  

Additional site visit is organized on 10 April 2018 at the below timing: 

1. Al Watan Al Arabi School at 10:00 hrs. (Libya Time). 

2. Janzour High School at 12:00 hrs. (Libya Time). 

3. Janzour West School at 14:00 hrs. (Libya Time). 

Focal Person(s): Mr. Ala Dhiem, Project Coordinator 

Phone number: +218 91 795 6527 

All other paragraphs, sections and conditions of the ITB, except as amended herein, shall 

remain unchanged. 

Thank you and we look forward to receive your best offer. 

         

        Yours sincerely, 
        Procurement Unit 
        UNDP Libya 

http://www.greenwichmeantime.com/

